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Industry members weigh in from PMA Foodservice



By

Obed Gonzalez

July 30, 2021

MONTEREY, CA — The Produce Marketing Association held its first in-person event in nearly two
years, and those in attendance at the PMA Foodservice Conference & Expo, held here July 21-22,
were clearly happy to be reunited in this favored locale for two days of educational and networking
events. See what some of your friends and colleagues had to say in the latest installment of our video
series.

These videos are brought to you by the California Avocado Commission.
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